
JONES STUDENT ASSOCIATION 
Action Item Report 

 
 

ACTION ITEM TITLE:  Undergraduate classes and review sessions are being held in 
the Jones School  
 
BRIEF DESCRIPTION:    It was reported that undergraduate classes and review 
sessions are currently being conducted in the Jones School on a regular basis. 
 
DATE REPORTED:  10/23/2004 
 
JSA REPRESENTATIVE ASSIGNED:  Elizabeth Tobin  
 
RESOLUTION STEPS:  It was determined that there are in fact a very limited number 
of undergraduate classes and review sessions scheduled to take place in the Jones School 
classrooms.  The majority of these classes are conducted by Jones School faculty 
members that also teach undergraduate classes (i.e. Professor Zeff).  It was also found 
that there are excess classrooms available at most times so this does not present a 
problem, but the possible use of break-out rooms does.  The break-out rooms are solely 
for the use of Jones School students, and this policy is (and must continue to be) strictly 
enforced.  If you see any non-Jones students in these rooms please notify them of this 
policy or take your concerns to Peggy Shaw.    
 
ADDITIONAL DOCUMENTATION:  None 
 
CASE CLOSED: 11/12/2004 


